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25th March 2020
Dear Parents,
[bookmark: _GoBack]Our Governors and Leadership Team have reluctantly decided to close school at 3.00pm today to ensure the safety of our pupils and staff following government guidance for people to stay at home.
I want to thank everyone for their support and understanding at this incredibly difficult and worrying time.
We will continue to upload work to our website and school will be in regular contact via email with anyone who needs us.
Take care,
J Funston
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